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For  Immediate Release  

 

Mpumalanga MEC for Public Works, Roads and Transport Embarks on Infrastructure 

Development Tour 

 

The Mpumalanga MEC for Public Works, Roads and Transport,  Mr Thulasizwe Thomo will 

be undertaking a comprehensive tour of various infrastructure projects implemented by the 

Department. 

 

During the visit, MEC Thomo will assess the progress and impact of ongoing projects, 

including road construction and infrastructure development initiatives. This tour is a 

demonstration of the department's commitment to delivering on its mandate of creating 

sustainable and accessible infrastructure that supports economic growth and improves the 

quality of life for the people of Mpumalanga. 

 

"It is essential for me to see practical the progress of our projects and engage with the 

communities that they serve," said MEC Thomo. "This visit will enable me to better understand 

the challenges faced by the project teams and identify areas where we can improve our 

service delivery." 

 

During the tour which will take place from the 21st - 24th Of January 2025 , MEC Thomo will 

visit various sites, including road construction projects and building infrastructure projects such 

as P182/ 1  road project in Hendrina, Assessment of Wonderfontein road and D2274, 

Mapulaneng new hospital, Lihawu road project in Pienaar just to mention the few. He will be 

accompanied by senior officials from the Department, who will provide updates on the 

progress and challenges faced by each project. 

 

ENDS. 

For more information, contact Mr Bongani Dhlamini on 079 293 6515.  
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